WITTENOOM FAUNA REPORT

Warden Dear has reported in his diary on the 28th
January last, he observed 28 lManed Geese on the Hooley River
via Wittenoom,

Also reported on the same date 18 Bustards, on the
Fortescue River Flats.

A White-eyed Duck was found by a Miss Ugallini, of
Wittenoom, on the 26th January, and was later released by
Warden Dear.



